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WORK STUDY SESSION MINUTES
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT
Wednesday, June 3 2020, 5:00 p.m.

The Board of Directors of the Mount Vernon School District, Skagit County, Washington,
held a Work Study Session on Wednesday, June 3, 2020, 5:00 p.m., via Zoom call.

Present were directors Otos, Ragusa, Samora, Coffey, and Cailloux. A quorum was present.
Superintendent Bruner was present, as were several staff members including S. Gilbert, B.
Nutting, C. Johnson and contractor representatives. During the meeting, an updated on

multiple projects was provided, including the status of Mount Vernon High School by D.
Reeves of Lydig Construction.
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